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Lou Mansolillo

From: Joseph Spagnolo <electrified81@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:29 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

To whom this may concern, 
I am a licensed master electrician in the state of Rhode Island for 18 years. I have reviewed H-7015 and it should be 
passed in its current form without amendments. This trade is and can be very dangerous when someone is not 
properly trained in this field of work. The Department of Labor, the Board of Examiners of Electricians, and the 
Chief Licensing Investigator as with every investigator before him understand and accept this classification. I ask 
you to do the same. Thank you for your time. 
 
  


